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The Recreation Committee for the Village of Grantsburg met on Tuesday, August 31, 2021 at 
6:00 p.m. at the Village Office, 316 S. Brad Street, Grantsburg, Wisconsin.  
   
Present: Chairman/Trustee Muehlberg, Trustee Barton 
 
Absent:  Trustee Woody 
 
Others present: Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Allison Longhenry, Pool Manager Julie Fiedler 
 
Call to Order  Chairman/Trustee Muehlberg called the Recreation Committee meeting to order 
at 6:00 p.m.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Pool  1) hot dog roller purchase  Pool manager Julie Fiedler requested permission to purchase 
a used hot dog roller for $500 to be used at the pool next year.  Fiedler explained a New Retail 
Food Establishment-Not Serving Meals license was being applied for and that one was needed 
even for pretzels with cheese and nachos, so selling hot dogs would be allowed.  Motion by 
Trustee Barton, second by Chairman/Trustee Muehlberg to recommend the Village Board 
approve the purchase of a used hot dog roller for $500 from the Grantsburg Country Store 
to be used at the Municipal Swimming Pool next year.  Motion passed unanimously. 
2) Manager pay.  Manager Fiedler asked the Committee to consider paying a set amount in 
2022 for her position as Pool Manager.  She further explained a lot of her duties are short calls 
or contacts and are hard to record.  The committee reviewed past manager’s pay.  Motion by 
Trustee Barton, second by Chairman/Trustee Muehlberg to recommend the Village Board 
set 300 hours at $15.35 or $4,605 as the salary to be paid in 2022 for Pool Manager Julie 
Fiedler.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Community Center/Board Room rentals.  C/T Meyer asked the committee if they wanted to 
make any adjustments for Community Center rental when the renter is only using a small area 
of the Center.  After discussion, the committee decided to leave the rental fees as is for now.   
 
2022 Budget:  The committee discussed the following items for the 2022 budget:   purchasing 
a different style handicapped swing for the campground park and an adult and child dual swing, 
replacing wood chips at the campground playground, inviting GRO to the next Recreation 
meeting to give an update on the splashpad, talking with Jordan Knutson, manager at the 
Grantsburg Golf Course, about sharing the cost of repainting the golf sign on State Rd 70, 
requesting purple and white flowers for the hanging baskets to represent the Grantsburg School 
colors, pad replacement at the campground, Community Center room divider and new 
thermostat, skating rink liner and concrete pad in skating rink spot and removable pickleball nets 
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for one of the tennis courts. 
 
Adjournment.   Chairman/Trustee Muehlberg adjourned the Recreation Committee 
meeting at 7:20 p.m.    
 
 
 
Sheila Meyer 
Clerk/Treasurer 


